PUBLIC NOTICE: TEMPORARY LANE CLOSURES
DURING ROADWORKS ON GOVAN MBEKI

ROAD AND HANOVER PARK AVENUE
3 August 2023 - 30 January 2024

The City of Cape Town's Urban Mobility Directorate advises the public of temporary
lane closures during roadworks along Govan Mbeki Road and Hanover Park Avenue in
the Hanover Park area from Thursday 3 August 2023 until Tuesday 30 January 2024.
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Govan Mbeki Road, from Entrance 2 of Lansdowne Mall (Caltex garage)

to Becker Street

The westbound carriageway (towards Jan Smuts Drive) will be closed to traffic. The
eastbound carriageway (towards Jakes Gerwel Drive) will temporarily accommodate
traffic in both directions along this portion of Govan Mbeki Road.

Hanover Park Avenue, from Govan Mbeki Road to Lonedown Road

The northbound carriageway (towards Lonedown Road) will be closed to traffic. The
southbound carriageway (towards Govan Mbeki Road) will temporarily accommodate
traffic in both directions along this portion of Hanover Park Avenue.

Please note that:

* The abovementioned dates may change due to unforeseen circumstances.

e Traffic will be affected in both directions.

¢ Traffic signage will be in place and work areas will be demarcated to regulate traffic
and pedestrians in the construction zone.

e Alltravelling lanes will be affected during the time of construction.

® Road users are requested to adhere to the sighage and be patient during
the roadworks.

Thank you for your cooperation and patience.
For enquiries, call the Transport Information Centre (free call, 24/7) on

0800 65 64 63, email transport.info@capetown.gov.za or follow us
on Twitter @CityofCTAlerts.
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